
I am writing in strong support of HB 2372. Oregon is facing one of the worst affordable housing crises in the country. As a result, 
Oregonians are increasingly choosing to rent for lack of any realistic options to own a home. Oregonians cannot be at the mercy of 
landlords when it comes to housing stability. 
More needs to be done to address Oregon housing crisis and shortage, and more needs to be done to ensure that housing is a 
human right, but this bill is a good start. 


